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Summary 
 
The third evidence-gathering session for the Committee’s review of Disabled Facilities Grant will 
focus on both the Occupational Therapist assessment process and the process for carrying out the 
works for adaptations. 
 
Detail 
 
1. As part of the scoping process for this review the Committee identified a representative from the 

Occupational Therapy (OT) Service to provide evidence in relation to this scrutiny topic. The OT 
carries out the initial assessment for a resident requiring adaptations to their home and the 
manager of the team has been invited to present on the work of their team and the journey of 
the client through the Service to the point the client is referred to the DFG Team. A copy of the 
presentation is attached in advance of the meeting.   

 
2. Building services, who undertake the works for adaptations, were also identified in the scoping 

process to give evidence. Therefore, the service manager has been invited to the meeting to 
give details of their team and their processes once they receive the schedule of works. Again, a 
copy of the presentation has also been provided.  

 
3. A copy of the agreed scope and plan for this review is also included for information. 
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